
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

May 17, 2002

Glenn Glisson
2022 Robin Hood Drive
Mobile, AL 36605

Re: Case #ZON2002-00558 (Planned Unit Development)
Clubhouse Garden Homes Subdivision
2654 Clubhouse Road (North side of Clubhouse Road, 330’+ East of Gonzales Road).

Dear Applicant(s):

At the Planning Commission meeting on May 16, 2002, your request for Planned Unit
Development Approval to allow reduced building setbacks, reduced lot widths, and reduced lot
sizes in a single-family residential subdivision was withdrawn at the request of the applicant.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Victor McSwain, Secretary

/s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II


